
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
An Ofsted Graded Good School   

 
London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel: 01280 812206 

 
Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 
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The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise 
be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

2nd December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
Thursday 8th December 2022 

 
 
On Thursday 8th December 2022, we will be joining in with millions across the country, celebrating and 
supporting Save the Children’s National Christmas Jumper Day, to help raise much needed funds for 
children all over the world.  
 
We are inviting students to come to school wearing their Christmas jumper for the day and in return, we 
are asking for a £1 donation per child, to support this wonderful charity. Don’t worry if your child does not 
have a Christmas jumper, they can also wear a jumper in festive colours such as Red, Green and Gold. 
 
Donations to Save the Children can be made via ParentMail and will be open from now until the end of 
Thursday 8th December 2022. Keep an eye on our social media channels to see how much we have 
raised in total!  
 
Should you have trouble accessing ParentMail, please contact a member of our Finance Team by emailing 
finance@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
Full school uniform must be worn, with the Christmas jumper just replacing their school blazer. Jumpers 
must be appropriate for a school setting, therefore, should not be of a rude/adult or political nature.  Should 
your child choose to not participate, they will be expected to wear their normal full school uniform.  
 
For more information about National Christmas Jumper Day and the work Save the Children do, please 
click on this link: https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about 
 
May we take this opportunity to thank everyone at home for your support for this charity and to wish you 
all a very Merry Christmas and best wishes for the New Year.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wallace 
Student Voice and Anti-bullying Coordinator 
awallace@buckinghamschool.org 
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